
 
Graham Road Surgery  

8th July 2021 

    

 

The NHS General Practice you are registered with, Graham Road Surgery, is 
proposing to re-locate their surgery to the new development at the Rugby Club. 

As with all proposed changes to NHS services we have a duty to consult with you 
before the final decision is made.  

So that you can provide us with your views in a way that is easiest for you, we have 
a number of ways you can do this: 

 Attend a virtual open meeting by zoom from 11.30am to 1.00pm on 
Wednesday 21st July 2021, where you can hear more about the proposal and 
share your views in person. You can register in advance for this meeting here 
https://zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIof--hqDsvE9dnubVgPI5bfcn4I82iRiA_ 

 Answer a few questions on a survey which can be found on the practice 
website  

 Send an email to phgl.ppg@nhs.net 

Graham Road Surgery are part of Pier Health Group Ltd who have improved the 
services provided from Graham Road Surgery to include more consulting rooms and 
extra appointments for a range of services. Travel options from Graham Rod Surgery 
to the Rugby Club development are available on the practice website. 

If you would like to talk to the Patient Participation Group about this proposal, please 

let us know at phgl.ppg@nhs.net 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Practice Manager 


